
It’s Showtime! 
87th Annual Pacific Rose Society Show on April 26-27, 2025 

 

 
 

Pacific Rose Society is proud to announce our 87th Annual Rose Show, and all rose 

enthusiasts across the District are invited to attend this premier rose event. We are all 

excited to get together once again with our fellow rosarians in the Spring to celebrate our 

National Flower, the Rose.  

 

The Pacific Rose Society’s annual show will once again be held in the spacious Ayers Hall 

at the Los Angeles County Arboretum on Saturday, April 26, 2025. No registration will 

be required, since this is not a District Show. This fabulous rose show is always an 

outstanding event. It features a huge show schedule which contains at least 77 classes for 

Hybrid Teas, Floribundas, Miniatures, Minifloras, Microminiatures, Modern Shrubs, 

Classic Shrubs, Climbers and Old Garden Roses. Special classes include “Rose in a Bowl” 

and “English Box” categories for Hybrid Teas, Floribundas, Shrubs, Old Garden Roses, 

Climbers, Miniatures and Minifloras. This is a rare opportunity for exhibitors to showcase 

all these different types of roses in a variety of different formats. The schedule also 

includes a wide variety of Challenge Classes. The show will also include 14 Arrangement 

classes with a patriotic theme plus a large Photography division. 



 

 
 

The preparation area at the Arboretum opens for exhibitors at 6:00 a.m. at the Arboretum. 

Entries will be received from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., but entry deadline may be extended 

at the discretion of the show chairman. 

 

The Show opens to the public at 1:00 p.m. Awards and Certificates will be presented at 

the completion of judging on Saturday, April 26th. Entries must remain in place until 

Sunday, April 27th. Bouquets of roses, a variety of K&M roses, and Grow More fertilizer 

will be available for sale on Saturday and Sunday. The Rose Show closes to the public on 

Sunday afternoon at 3:00 p.m. 

 



 
 

Show participants and attendees will also have the opportunity to wine and dine along 

restaurant row on Huntington Drive, shop at Armstrong Garden Centers, and tour the 

lovely Arboretum and Botanical Gardens in Arcadia, all the while visiting with rose 

friends from around the District. You won’t want to miss this wonderful annual event! 

 


